Chairman Arlen Siegfreid and Committee Members
House Federal and State Affairs Committee

Kansas House of Representatives

RE: HB 2324 — Pro-Life Heartbeat Protection Bill

Hon. Chair and Committee Members

I am a mother of two grown children, and grandmother of five, with one on the way.

] am writing to you as a very strong pro-life advocate, and I am very interested in the Pro-Life
Heartbeat Protection Bill that will come before the House Federal and State Affaire Committee
for a hearing. ’

I live in Chanute, Kansas, and have been blessed with beautiful grand kids. One of which has
special needs, and one whom was adopted, along with a set of twins and and the oldest, who is
now five. I babysit four of them while their parents work. ' ‘

I feel it is our responsibility to protect the unborn, to be their voice, and stop abortion, so they too
will know what it is to love, and most of all to be loved!

The HB-2324 Pro-Life Protection Bill would prohibit abortion after a detectable heartbeat of the
unborn child is present and would end approximately 85% of abortions in Kansas.

If a doctor can detect a heartbeat, then the baby should be protected.

Please support HB-2324 in committee and please send the Pro-Life Protection Bill on to the full

house for action.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Carolyn Hibbs

16010 Elk Road
Chanute, Kansas. 66720
620-432-1568



